
The proposed bill will do nothing to improve public safety or to ensure that firearms won’t be stole. Responsible gun owners already 
secure their firearms so they are not able to be accessed by unauthorized individuals. This appears to be an attempt to criminalize 
law abiding gun owners and should not pass out of committee.

Sincere.y
Phil Fleury


